
To Mayor Tom Friedel and Common Council: 
 
The City of Racine Fair Housing Department is a member of the Wisconsin Fair Housing Network and has been 
donated $1,000 dollars from S.C. Johnson. The dollars donated are designated for use with our bi-annual state 
fair housing conference which this year will be held April 23 & 24, 2009 at the Italian Community Center 
Milwaukee, WI. At this time I am requesting that the $1,000 be accepted in behalf of the Fair Housing Dept. and 
thereafter be donated to the Wisconsin Fair Housing Network for use in hosting the conference as originally 
donated.  
 
I respectfully request that this matter be referred to the Finance and Personnel Committee for its review and 
recommended action. Thank you 
 
Morris Reece  
 


